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Thaddeus Soule

From: David Gardner
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 1:10 PM
To: Ellen Battaglini; Thaddeus Soule
Subject: FW: Opposition to ZBA 20-53

 
 
From: Erik Yingling [mailto:erikyingling@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 1:08 PM 
To: Anne Howard <ahoward@provincetown‐ma.gov>; David Gardner <dgardner@provincetown‐ma.gov> 
Cc: Andrew Laing <alaing@gmail.com>; Stephen Gordich <stepheng@asltg.com> 
Subject: Opposition to ZBA 20‐53 

 
Dear Mr. Chairman and Honorable members of the Zoning Board of Appeals, 
 
As butters  to Pilgrim house  we are writing  to express our dismay  at what is being proposed  in plans for ZBA 
20-53 for the scheduled April 16th hearing.  
 
This “music venue” is a fire hazard waiting to happen because of all the extra seats being proposed.  We  count 
170 seats.  
 
More importantly, our neighborhood does not miss the loud music that used to emanate from this former club 
until 1 a.m each night along with fights, yelling, and people stumbling through our yards.  
 
A proposal of this size will adversely impact our quiet neighborhood on a year round basis.  
 
We respectfully ask that this proposal be denied by the ZBA to preserve the serenity of our residential 
neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
348A commercial street trustees and owners 
-Eduard sprinkler (trustee) 
-Aleino Roorand 
-Stephen Gordich (trustee) 
-Andrew Laing (trustee) 
-Angelo Monaco 
-Donna walker 
-Carol Shaw 
-Erik yingling  
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